Housing Authority
% oftheCity of ElPaso

June 21, 2019

The Housing Authority of the City of El Paso (“HACEP”) hereby inform all
participants you that RFP #RAD 18-R-0030 Construction and Design Project
Management Services has been cancelled.

RFP # RAD 18-R-0030A will be issued on June 21, 2019 at 2:00 p.m. local time.

If you have any questions or wish to discuss this matter, please contact me at
915.849.3695 or via e-mail at jpulido@hacep.org.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation and attention to this matter.
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Juan Pulido
Procurement Manager




